TEXAS STATE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN DENTON, TEXAS

HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

November 19, 1941

Dr. F.C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I hope within the next week to get a longer letter to you concerning future work of our committee.

This is just a brief and urgent note asking you to go over the enclosed list of colleges and universities in your district which offer a major in the field of Health, Physical Education and Recreation. Would you please check this list carefully, make any needed corrections, add places that have not been included and send this back to me by December 1st (earlier if possible)?

I will greatly appreciate your prompt attention to this request. Letters to state presidents will be held up pending your return of the revised list of these colleges.

Sincerely,

Virginia Bourquardez, Chairman

National Committee on Student Section

A.A.H.P.E.& R.

VB:1j